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    Monday Memo  
Congratulations to Most Rev. Alan E. Campeau as Bishop of the Diocese of Thunder Bay. 

May the Holy Spirit guide you abundantly in this new pastoral mission, and may Our Lady 

intercede for you as you shepherd the faithful entrusted to your care. 

 

 

St. Andrew's Parish CWL is hosting a Lenten Retreat with Fr. Terry Sawchuk on Monday, 

March 10th from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. in Saunders Hall.  The theme for this retreat is "The 

Joy of Jubilee - Living a Holy Year."  All are welcome.  Please bring a non-perishable food 

item in support of the Dew Drop Inn soup kitchen. 

St. Agnes Parish: Save the Date: Alpha 2025 starting March 17th Monday 6:30-8:30pm at St. 

Agnes Hall 1019 Brown Street. Call or Email to register – stagnesalpha@gmail.com or 807-

475-7489 

Columbus Center Take-Out: Thursday March 28th, 2025 4:00-6:00pm 4 pieces of Pickerel, 

Home Fries, Coleslaw. Pre-Order by Wednesday March 26th with Credit Card @ 807-623-

3252, leave a message and we will get back to you. Thank You for your support 
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